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KIWANIS MEETING OF September 4th, 2018 
 

This meeting was on Tuesday, the day after Labor Day Monday.   Just an 
informal meeting with no program, but a nice lunch and interesting 
conversation.  Five members were at the meeting: Dal, Joe, Ben, Rick and 
Bob F.  But wait----at 12:40 pm Ann Patteson walked into the room---our 
sixth member! 
  
We enjoyed a nice meal of meat loaf baked with carrots and potatoes, and 
French bread.  There was an ample amount of food, which allowed all of us 
to have take home boxes (fortunately, Rick knows how to obtain the boxes). 
Since this was the first meeting of the month the Black & Tan served 
delicious small chocolate dessert treats with caramel centers, to recognize 
the September birthdays of Dal, Doug and Bob F. 
  
The Kiwanis related conversation was mainly about our sponsorship of the 
Bay Port High School Key Club.  That club is currently not meeting and 
needs a school faculty advisor and a sponsor from our club.   Dal will see if 
the Key Club can be reactivated.  The other main conversation topic was 
Joe telling us that he and his son are going to take a class to learn how to 
fly a drone.  Joe gave us an interesting education about the use of drones 
and the qualifications to fly one. 
  
Coming programs: 
  
Sept. 10---Anne will be out of town, therefore the program is uncertain. 
Sept.17---Rob Gilson and Jenny Lowe from Imperial Supplies company. 
Sept. 24---Wyatt and Carolyn Keuther will present an update of The 
 



 

Production Farm. 
October 1---Installation of our club officers for the two year term starting on 
this date. 
  
By Bob Fahres  
 

 


